
 
Dear KCI Program Review Author: 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 
 
Strengths 
 
The PRC is impressed by the improvement in the KCI PR over last year. 
 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
PRC suggests that the department include data that reflects the performance of Foothill credit 
students (LINC courses).  KCI did not address the data provided in the LINC PR data sheets.  
 
www.foothill.edu/staff/irs/programplans/docs/2013-2014datasheets/FAC-LINC-1314.pdf 
http://foothill.edu/staff/irs/programplans/docs/2013-2014datasheets/FAC-LINConline.pdf  
 
PRC suggests that the department develop SLO statements and assessments for the credit LINC 
courses. 
 
PRC suggests that the department better articulate how the resource request for a new faculty 
to support an “Innovation Center” would benefit Foothill credit and workforce students. 
 
 
 
Recommendation – Yellow 
 
The program is recommended to submit an out-of-cycle comprehensive program review in fall 
2015. 
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